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Hamre Jaime

From: paulina k <pkolowska1@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 11, 2018 1:24 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: Nypd inquiry

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Good afternoon, 
 
We are asking you to Please vote for H.B 4045 to ensure cruel breading operations no longer profit from selling their 
dogs in pet stores. 
 
Regards, 
Officer Kolowska  


